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Dear Sir or Madam,

Yours faithfully,

Lucie Hawkins
Development Control Archaeologist

Thank you for consulting the Historic Environment Team upon this application. 

I have met with the agents acting on behalf of the applicant for this application and attended a site 
visit with the archaeological consultant and English Heritage. 

I have read the Scoping Opinion methodology and can confirm that it is acceptable. Where the Desk-
Based Assessment identifies the potential for unknown below ground archaeological remains, I would 
expect to see further archaeological evaluation undertaken. 

I would be happy to read and comment upon any draft Cultural Heritage chapters and to advise upon 
any further evaluation or mitigation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss these comments further.

Richard Flinton, Corporate Director – Business and Environmental Services  Tel: 0845 8727374  Fax: 01609 760794 E-mail: richard.flinton@northyorks.gov.uk
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